From: Marsha Dixon

To: Richard D. Busto
Subject: New chief of police
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 12:35:19 PM

I am sending my support for our next chief of police to Jim Matthews. He has been so helpful to me in the past,very
fair to the to the community open minded, honest, competent, and extremely deserving. Thank you, Marsha Dixon.

Sent from my iPhone
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